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Date: 2022-12-06 
SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: W8U-RC813 
 

 
Letter of Declaration 

 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 

The battery back cover of this product can be easily opened, so we chose to put the label 
inside. The label is permanently affixed to the equipment and readily visible to the 
purchaser at the time of purchase. 
 
Please refer to the documentation “RC813_Label&Label_location” for more details on 
labels and label locations 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

 
 

Aaron Dew 
TTE Technology, Inc. 
 

 

 

 


